M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
 
September 5, 2017
RE:
Bidding Documents and BG-3 for Ockerman Elementary-Flooring Replacement
We are requesting the approval of the bidding documents and BG-3 for the Ockerman Elementary Flooring Replacement Project.
These drawings will be hand carried to the board meeting for your review.
I recommend the board approve the bidding documents and BG-3, as submitted.


Mike Poiry


Assistant Superintendent, Operations
